
I do not approve of and oppose the “CARDS” proposal.  It is my feeling that this is an extreme 
invasion of privacy for all of those clients, brokers, etc., involved.  Thank you for your 
consideration in this matter. 
  
Gina M. Menne 
Oakbridge Financial Securities, Inc. 
910 South Kirkwood Road, Ste. 190 
Kirkwood, MO  63122-6050 
 


